
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

04.03.24 

The timings for our new school day are: 

8.30-3.05 
 

Maths 

In Maths we will be learning to identify and represent numbers to 50 on a number line. We will 

be asking: ‘Does a number line always start on 0?’ and ‘Can it be a number line if it counts in 

steps of 10?’ The children will be learning to work out the half way point between any given 

start and end numbers and then we will move onto estimating a number between two given 

points. 

English  
As it is World Book Day during the week, we will be sharing lots of favourite books and 

exploring open ended activities enabling us all to share our love of books. The children have 

loved our VIPERS text ‘the Night Gardener’ by the Fan Brothers and this week we will be 

planning our own version of the story. Last week we looked at the suffixes: -est and -er. This 

week we will be learning about the prefix: un and looking at how it changes the meaning of a 

word.  

Phonics and Reading 
Our new graphemes will be: a (or) water, a (o) want, grow the code: (air) ear, ere 

There will be no new tricky words this week. We will be revising the words: who, whole, 

because, eye, people thought, through 

In line with World Book day, our fluency poem this week will be: The Book Adventure. Our 

fluency skill will be smoothness. 

Topic  
History- In history we will be exploring the question: Did everyone live like Queen Victoria? 

We will be learning about rich and poor life in the Victorian era. 

 

PSHE- We will be learning about the importance of looking after things. 

 

 

Art- We will be using the skills we have learned so far this term to explore making 3D 

flowers. 

 
Music- This week we will move onto learning about tempo. 

 



 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

Tuesday 5th March – Class photographs. If this is your class PE day, please can your 

child come to school in their school uniform. 

 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day- So many activities…so little time!  

* You can dress up as your favourite character or the colour associated with your 

favourite story.  

* Each class will select their own story to share and decorate a hoop to represent it.  

* Children are invited to bring in their favourite story book to share with an Auriol 

child. (Please make sure it is named so it doesn’t get lost.)   

* We will have drop everything and read sessions. Where at any point in the day 

activities/ lessons can be stopped by the teacher or TA to share a book.  

* Children will be sent a book scavenger hunt to complete at home if they want to- 

just for fun! 

 
Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedghogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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